ASSOCIATION OF INTERNATIONAL PATENTEES

Dear Mr. Beatty,-

Supplementing my letter of the 1st
instant, and in reply to yours of the 24th ultimo, exhaustive
enquiry fails to reveal any information whatever regarding
the Association of International Patentees.

They are not known to any of the more
important firms of patent lawyers of whom I have enquired.
Bradstreet's know nothing about them either, and in the absence
of information, I would recommend that you advise your enquirer

to give these people a wide berth.

Firms of so-called "patent experts" are
rather a mushroom growth here and many of them vanish as rapidly
as they appear.




